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Aviva Health Women’s and Reproductive Health Clinic Relocating to 
New Site, Expanding Team 

 
ROSEBURG, Ore. – Aviva Health announced today, effective June 23, 2025, its Women’s and 
Reproductive Health Clinic will relocate to 2460 NW Stewart Parkway, Suite 240, the current site 
of Accent on Women’s Health. 
 
The move coincides with the addition of Dr. Donald E. Wonderly, MD, and Mitzi Thompson, FNP, 
who are joining Aviva Health’s Women’s and Reproductive Health team. Both providers 
previously practiced at Accent on Women’s Health, which will close June 22, 2025.  
 
Beginning June 23, all Aviva Health Women’s and Reproductive Health patients will be seen at 
the new location. 
 
“This transition allows us to expand access to care while maintaining continuity for patients 
familiar with this location,” said Brittany Shaver, director of Specialty Services at Aviva Health. 
“Aside from the change in address, Aviva Health patients will continue to see the providers they 
know and trust. The same is true for Accent patients who choose to transfer their care to Aviva 
Health – they’ll be cared for by the same providers with whom they have established 
relationships.” 
 
The larger space is crucial to Aviva Health’s goal of expanding women’s and reproductive health 
services in Douglas County, and its close proximity to CHI Mercy Health Mercy Medical Center’s 
Family BirthPlace is an added benefit, according to Shaver. 
 
Patients wishing to continue care with Dr. Wonderly or Thompson must complete a transfer of 
care form, available at www.aviva.health or by contacting Aviva Health at (541) 672-9596. 
Appointments can be made by calling the same number.  
 
ABOUT AVIVA HEALTH 
Founded in 1991, Aviva Health is an independent, board-governed, not-for-profit organization that 
cares for the people of Douglas County by providing high-quality, patient-centered, accessible 
and affordable medical, dental and behavioral health care, regardless of their ability to pay.  
 
Aviva Health offers integrated services from nine clinic sites in Roseburg, Myrtle Creek, Sutherlin, 
Glide and North Douglas County (Drain), including a Teen Health Center located on the campus 
of Roseburg High School. In partnership with CHI Mercy Medical Center, Aviva Health also serves 
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as the family medicine practice site for the Roseburg Family Medicine Residency Program. The 
organization continues to expand its workforce development efforts, most recently starting an 
Advanced Practice Provider Residency Program that launched in the spring of 2025. 
 
Aviva Health’s commitment to the community and its mission to provide quality, compassionate 
care has earned it a variety of local, statewide, regional, and national recognition and awards. 
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